
MAY 2021 SBA NEWSLETTER

HELLO Saco Bay Artists!  

It has been a while since a newsletter has gone out!  Hope everyone is enjoying the 
summer-like weather. 

Great News!  June 14th will be our first meeting of 2021 at Saco Parks and Rec, 
and will continue for the rest of the year.  We have a new meeting time from 10:30 
to 12:30.  

The one requirement Parks and Rec has is that masks must be worn in all areas of 
the building except for our meeting room.  In the room we do not have to wear 
masks,  BUT I am requesting that people who have not been vaccinated please 
wear their masks. 

On a sad note, Deb Eaton and Pat Scammon are resigning from their SBA duties 
due to personal reasons.  We want to thank them both for all the work they have 
done for SBA.  Kathy Lee has offered to take over the membership duties, and 
Sylvia Orchard has agreed to assist with the Betty Horton Shore Advanced Series 
in Art  for special workshops and educational activities. 

Sylvia has announced that the Portrait Sketch Group will start meeting again at the 
Libby Library.  The first meeting will be June 10th 11am to 2pm with a live 
model.  At present, it will take place outside.  All are welcome!! 

With our summer shows and our meetings back on schedule, 2021 is looking to be 
a good year.  See you all at the June 14th meeting! 

Best to all,  Ellen

Special Opportunity for Saco Bay Artists August Art Show This opportunity 
is only for those Saco Bay Artists who are not exhibiting at our summer shows. 
There will be a tent available August 7 to show work from SBA artists. Number 
of pieces will be determined by how many people are interested. Tent will be 



located next to Al and Ellen Pelletier’s tent. Al and Ellen will set up the tent and 
have racks available for hanging art. If your art needs to sit on a table, we can 
also have tables. If the work is for sale, prices must be clearly marked. Sales will 
be cash only and money will be collected in an individual cash box supplied by 
each artist. We would appreciate it if the artists who want to show work would 
sit for an hour or two at the tent. Each artist will pay SBA $10 to show their work 
in the tent. If you are interested in this opportunity, contact Kathy Angel Lee at 
kathyangellee@gmail.com or 207-937-2125 no later than June 15. 


